
HOME
 

Rush Pikes Peak Soccer Club is moving into a new
administrative home. After several months of hard work to frame, hang drywall, carpet and paint,
the new office is ready for business!

Our new address will be 5162 Centennial Boulevard, Colorado Springs, CO, 80919, just north of
the intersection of 30th and Centennial. As of April 2, we will be in the new space/ As a reminder,
our office hours will continue to be the same (closed Mondays, 8:30am-3:30pm Tuesday-Thursday
and 8:30am-2:30pm on Friday). 

Be sure and stop in to help us break in our new home!
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